
1.     Would you support a referral pathway to doctors and school nurses for children and young 

people who are vaping, or have a suggestion for an alternative mechanism? 
 

Dear Apolline, 

Please excuse my brief reply as I am travelling.   

The Heart Foundation does support a discrete referral pathway to doctors and school nurses for 

children and young people who are vaping, 

Other ways in which children and teenagers who vape can be reached with appropriate support 

include sports and other community clubs as well as targeted social media. 

 

Best wishes 

Garry Jennings 

 


